
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 8/28/2013 9:32:28 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: ALJ 274 Comments 

Ok! Look forward to seeing you soon. 

How are you doing on the book © © ? 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 6:58 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: ALJ 274 Comments 

Saturday! Larry heads to Berlin Friday. Friends from DC arrive Sunday. 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qovl 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 06:14 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. <eliz3vet3.m3l3shenko@cpuc.c3.gov> 
Subject: Re: ALJ 274 Comments 

September 3 is fine... 

When are you back? 

On Aug 27, 2013, at 9:10 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@,pge.com> wrote: 

Did you say you wanted workshop comments by Sept 2? Since that's a holiday, 
how about September 3? 

We need a catch-up meeting. 

Still from Texas, 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/ 
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